™ : Forrest Western Deputy Director Project 170
Office of Health and Safety Docket 50-133

FROM : Eber R. Price, Assist
Division of Licensing tiom

SUBJECT: HUMBOLDT BAY POWER PLANT

There is transmitted herewith a copy of the following:

Letter from Pacific Gas 20l Electric Company dated
September 1, 1961, transmitting "Final Hazards
Summary Report, Humboldt Bay Power Plant Unit
Number 3."

We request your comments on the biological implications of the
content of this report.

Enclogure:
As stated
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